Batesville Lady Bulldogs

Youth Baskethall League
Young Ladies -- Grades 3,4, 5and 6

The Batesville Youth Girls Basketball League is getting ready for another season. The start of the 2024 season is just
around the corner and we want you to be a part of it! The league will feature separate divisions for grades 3-4 and 5-6
(as long as numbers allow). The emphasis will be on fundamentals and skill development as well as teamwork and
sportsmanship. All girls are welcome to participate no matter the current skill level.

Registration
Please return this form by Tuesday, Oct. 15th (see details below) to help in our planning process.
Registrations will also be accepted at Evaluation Night on Thursday, Oct. 17th.

Evaluation Night

Those wanting to play should attend and come ready to go through some basic drills. This is done to help coaches
observe talent levels as we make an effort to evenly match teams.

Date: Thursday, Oct. 17th Time: Grades 3-4 will be 6:00 ~ 6:40 p.m. (Check-In at 5:45 p.m.)
Grades 5-6 will be 7:00 — 7:40 p.m. (Check in at 6:45 p.m.)
Place: Batesville High School Auxiliary Gym Entrance: Please use Entrance N (next to the Aux Gym)

Volunteers Needed

The youth basketball league will be staffed by knowledgeable volunteers and dedicated to serving the children of our
community. If you are interested in serving as a head coach, assistant coach, official or assist with league activities,
please indicate so at the bottom of this form or email mtaylor@batesville.k12.in.us

Completing the registration process
Parents can register their daughter by filling out this Google Form: https://forms.gle/WewrNFgHCC2wmHqgA8
and sending the fee (cash or check) to Batesville Middle School (Attn: Mitch Taylor), 201 N Mulberry St,

Batesville, IN 47006. Feel free to drop the check off at your daughter’s school and they can be passed along to
me.

Cost of participation
Registration fee: 540 per player if paid by Oct. 15th
S50 per player if paid after Oct. 15th
Make check payable to Batesville Youth Basketball League
If paying for more than one child, please complete separate registration forms for each.

Questions
If you have any questions, please contact Varsity Head Coach Mitch
Taylor at mtaylor@batesville.k12.in.us or call 812-717-0294.
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